
Reminders: 

Dear Parents, 
  
 It was great meeting with all of you last week.  We only have three 
more weeks until Spring Break!  Keep an eye out for emails and reminders.  
This time of year is packed with fun events and activities. 

Math (next two weeks): 
5th Grade Math Classes— The 
students will be continuing their unit on 
fractions. 
Brown’s Math Class— The students 
will begin chapter 11 on statistics.  

• 02/17  Presidents’ Day; No School 
• 02/22  Chandler Innovation Fair at Hamilton High School 
• 02/25  Lockdown Evacuation Drill 
• 03/02-03/06 Read Across America Week; Spirit Week 
• 03/03  PTO Meeting 7:30 am; Spring Choir Concert 
• 03/05  Regional Track Meet 
• 03/06  Dr. Seuss Family Picnic; Last Day of 3rd Quarter 
• 03/09-03/23 Spring Break; No School 
• 03/24  Students Return; First Day of 4th Quarter 

The Brown Bulletin 

What is happening in room C5? February 17, 2020 

My classroom website: https://www.cusd80.com/Domain/4768 

5th Grade 
Spelling  
Week of 
02/17 

 
nature 
certain 
future 
villain 

mountain 
mixture 
pleasure 
captain 

departure 
surgeon 
texture 
curtain 

creature 
treasure 
gesture 
fountain 
furniture 
measure 
feature 

adventure 
 

Lesson 21 

My email is: brown.melissa@cusd80.com 

5th Grade 
Spelling 
Week of 
02/24 

 
storage 
 olive 

service 
relative 
cabbage 
courage 
native 

passage 
voyage 

knowledge 
image 

creative 
average 
justice 

detective 
postage 

cowardice 
adjective 

village 
language 

 
Lesson 22 

Writing: 
We will continue to work on opinion 

writing.  We will finish out the quarter 
with an essay about whether or not 

kids should have access to social 
media. 

Happy Birthday!!! 
 
Sabrina 03/06 
Eric 03/30 

5th Grade Reading Block: 
 

We began reading, Where the Mountain 
Meets the Moon.  This book is filled 

with folktales and figurative language.  
This literature study will take us to the 

end of the quarter. 
Science: 

We will be finishing out the 
quarter with our Solar 

System unit.  The students 
will be reading passages, 

completing a define and draw 
packet, a trading cards 

project, and learning about 
the phases of the moon. 

Yearbook: 
Reserve your copy of the 2019-
2020 Fulton Fire yearbook for 
$20 online now through March 
1st.  Go to the following link 
and follow the instructions:  
www.gradsyearbooks.com 

Classroom Donations: 
 

If you are able to donate 
any of the following items 

for the class, I would 
greatly appreciate it. 

 
 Tissue Boxes 
 
 Bags of Jolly Ranchers 

or Starbursts 
 

Thank you for your 
support!! 

5th Grade 
Spelling 
Week of 
03/02 

 
No Spelling 

Words 
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